Western Kentucky University TopSCHOLAR®

WKU Archives Records WKU Archives

4-6-1966

UA3/3 For Your Information

WKU President's Office

Follow this and additional works at: http://digitalcommons.wku.edu/dlsc_ua_records

Recommended Citation

WKU President's Office, "UA3/3 For Your Information" (1966). WKU Archives Records. Paper 1634. $http://digitalcommons.wku.edu/dlsc_ua_records/1634$

 $This \ Newsletter\ is\ brought\ to\ you\ for\ free\ and\ open\ access\ by\ TopSCHOLAR^*.\ It\ has\ been\ accepted\ for\ inclusion\ in\ WKU\ Archives\ Records\ by\ an\ authorized\ administrator\ of\ TopSCHOLAR^*.\ For\ more\ information,\ please\ contact\ topscholar@wku.edu.$

FROM THE PRESIDENT



April 6, 1966

The Kentucky Education Association

The annual KEA Convention will be held in Louisville, Kentucky, April 13 - 16. Many members of Western's faculty and staff will be participating in the activities of KEA through departmental meetings, by serving as speakers and consultants, as Western representatives to the delegate assembly, and as official representatives of the College. It is an important occasion, and it is especially important that each of us make a special effort to promote the best interests of the College as we meet alumni, fellow teachers, and friends from across Kentucky.

Western will maintain headquarters in the lobby of the Brown Hotel and in the lobby of the Kentucky Hotel. Members of the faculty and staff are invited to make these your headquarters in which to stop to rest, meet friends, or to visit.

Western's Annual KEA Breakfast

When the Western faculty and staff, alumni, students, and friends gather at 8 o'clock, EST, in the Crystal Ballroom of the Brown Hotel for the 1966 Western Breakfast, it will mark one of the most inspiring and significant occasions of the year. It is the desire of the College to have the faculty and staff well represented, and it is always a pleasure to have the wives and husbands present. Tickets for the Breakfast are on sale in the Business Office and will be available at the Western headquarters on Wednesday, Thursday, and early Friday morning.

Spring Vacation Class Schedule

Classes will be dismissed for spring vacation and the annual meeting of the Kentucky Education Association with the end of the last class period on Saturday, April 9. Classes resume with the first class period on Monday, April 18. -

Administrative Office Schedule

Administrative offices will follow the regular schedule through Tuesday, April 12, and will be closed for the remainder of the week.

Mail Service and Post Office Hours

Departmental mail delivery and pickup service will be suspended from Monday, April 11 until Monday, April 18. Faculty members may call for personal or departmental mail at the College Heights Post Office during the following hours:

Monday through Thursday, April 11-14 8:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. 2:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Friday, April 15 - closed all day

Saturday, April 16 8:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.

April Campus Events of Special Importance

Western's 8th annual Professional Organizations Workshop will be held in the Paul L. Garrett Student Center on April 26 and 27. Sixteen visiting consultants on the national and state levels will participate in the Workshop, along with members of Western's faculty and 1,500 teacher-education students. The theme of this year's Workshop is, "The Challenge of our Changing Time--Quality Classroom Performance."

Wednesday, April 27, has been declared as "Ray Harm Day." Mr. Harm, naturalist and artist lecturer and a Kentuckian by adoption, will present the chapel assembly program that morning and will speak to art students at 1:50 p.m. in Room 103 of the Student Genter. At 3 c'clock, he will be in Room 225 of Thompson Science Hall for a lecture of interest to biology students and other interested groups. Displays of Mr. Harm's work will be at the Kentucky Building and at the Student Center from April 18 through April 29.

在市本市市市市市市市市市市

Mr. Arthur M. Schlesinger, internationally-known historian and author of the current best-seller, "A Thousand Days," will be the Rodes-Helm lecturer for this school year. The former Special Assistant to President John F. Kennedy and to President Lyndon B. Johnson will speak in Van Meter Auditorium on Thursday evening, April 28, at 8 o'clock. His address will be entitled, "America: Agenda for the Next Decade." The public is invited.

Happy Easter and Pleasant Spring Vacation

Best wishes are extended for a joyful Easter season and a restful and enjoyable vacation break.